
We appreciate your support and collaboration so that the face-to-face 
activities at Tec and PrepaTec continue to develop responsibly and successfully.

Thanks to the fact that more than 95% of the members of the Tec 
community are vaccinated,  the next academic period (summer and semester) 
it will no longer be necessary for you to register your vaccination schedule in 
order to attend the campus, high school, headquarters or institutional spaces. 

The total adherence to the measures and protocols has helped us to promote 
healthy and well-being learning environments.

Keep participating in the vaccination campaings to protect your health.

We are waiting for you soon!

Check our Conscious Return site
http://tec.mx/en/conscious-return




